
To whom it may concern- 

 

Please keep the Constitution in mind when voting on SB's 868, 797, and 764. 

 

Firearms crime is at a multi-decade low. Concealed handgun license holders are some of the 

most law abiding citizens you will ever meet, and current requirements to carry a firearm are 

already unnecessarily burdensome. There is nothing at all to be gained by making that process 

more difficult, except to make exercise of a Constitutionally protected intrinsic civil right more 

difficult. 

 

Lastly, we are a government WITH representation. This last-minute end run around the 

opposition, with almost no time for counterpoint or discussion, is a clear attempt to circumvent 

that protection against government over reach.  This is not an emergency situation, there is no 

need to rush this, there is plenty of time for discussion and examination of the data. These blatant 

attempts to usurp power from we the people, without time to defend ourselves, needs to be 

stopped. 

 

Demetri Sunseri  


